
 

 

 

Region 6 Convention Update 

COVID-19 Update 

We know that everyone is concerned about the pandemic and how long it will impact our ability 
to travel and meet as a group, and we are keeping an eye on what’s happening. 
  
It is difficult to know how Covid-19 will impact our convention, and we assure you we don’t have 
our heads in the sand!  We are monitoring the situation closely; in the meantime, your 
convention committee is working hard to put together a great convention in the event we are 
able to get together in October. 
 
If we are not able to meet, we will work on postponing the event.  For now, we’re monitoring the 
things we cannot change, focusing on taking smart actions on the things we can - and asking 
God for wisdom each step of the way. 
 
 
 


